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 Wednesday, 29 November 2023 

Whitehaven Coal Limited 02R – Panel Application Withdrawn 

The Acting President of the Panel has consented to a request by Bell Rock Capital 
Management LLP (Bell Rock) to withdraw its review application to the Panel dated 
23 November 2023, in relation to the affairs of Whitehaven Coal Limited 
(Whitehaven).   

In Whitehaven Coal Limited1, the Panel made a declaration of unacceptable 
circumstances and made orders that Bell Rock give to Whitehaven and ASX a 
corrective notice under Guidance Note 20 – Equity Derivatives in a form approved 
by the Panel (see TP 23/36).   

Bell Rock has since complied with such orders and has sought to withdraw its review 
application.  

The Acting President of the Panel is satisfied that it is not against the public interest 
to consent to the applicant withdrawing its application. 
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